
 
 

 

Reception parents 
‘Busy Bags’ workshops 9:00-10:30am on  

Thursday 17th & Thursday 24th November 2022  
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Please see below for details of a Family Learning session provided for Reception children 

this year - you are warmly invited to join your child in school to find out more about how 

writing, phonics and reading are taught in Reception and have fun making a ‘Busy Bag’ 

together.  
 

We have managed to book the Family Learning Team to help run this event – please 

come along to the Studio straight after drop-off – the session will finish by 10:30 

latest. Each class has its own session: 
 

 

 

Sessions are free, just turn up with a medium (A4) sized gift 

bag to ‘repurpose’ (we also have bags in school) and we will show 

you how to make it busy!  

These sessions provide a wonderful (and rare!) opportunity for 

you to work 1:1 with your child and we would ask that younger 

siblings are not brought along on this occasion. Please complete 

the online form via the link below. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/v7g9rXcQ4P 
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Birch Hill Primary 

School 
Address: Leppington, Bracknell RG12 7WW 

Phone: 01344 455815 

Mail to: secretary@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

 

 Your child 

needs YOU! 
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